



No. 31

⊠admin2324@welearn365.com ⊠head2324@welearn365.com

Telephone No: 01926 426773

www.whitnashprimaryschool.com

Dear Parents / Carers.

As you will all be aware, we are currently considering all the guidance provided by the government relating to the potential return of some of our pupils in the weeks ahead. As you all know this is highly dependent of multiple, complex factors. We are all watching the daily briefings to see the impact of the relaxing of some lock down measures, and to see how this will effect the decision taken relating to schools. As you can imagine, the guidance and information schools are receiving is changing and evolving daily!

At this stage we cannot answer all of your questions relating to the potential reopening of schools, however, we want to reassure you that plans are being devised taking all of the guidance and possible scenarios into consideration to ensure that children's, staff and community safety are paramount. Despite changes and differing opinions on this matter, we are endeavouring to plan ways forward in the safest possible way for when any staged reintegration begins.

It is worth noting, that at this stage nothing has changed. We will be in a position to share detailed information in the forthcoming weeks, once we have consulted our Governors and the Local Authority. Please rest assured that a great deal of thought and careful consideration is being made at a school level, so that we will be in the best possible position to reduce any anxiety as and when any more pupils return. We thank you for your understanding and patience, and as soon as we have clearer central guidance and a definitive response we will be notifying you all.

In the meantime, we are keen to ensure we are supporting all our pupils and children. Teachers will be continuing to ring you all to check on children's learning and well-being. Please let us know, either by this means, or via an email directly to Ellison.d@welearn365.com, if you require any support and guidance. Please note at this stage, we are not able to provide information about the potential school return.

We want to thank all of those of you who have engaged with the weekly newsletter. It means a great deal to us all to see children engaging with the learning being set, or taking part in such a range of lovely activities at home. We are so very proud of all of our families and children for being so amazing! We know that home learning is a challenge for everyone, but we are so impressed with how our children have embraced it, and with how parents have supported. We can't thank you enough!

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend.

Mrs Donna Ellison







pebbles and send them to
ellison.d@welearn365.com.
We will then send them off to
Shakespeare Hospice to show we support
and care for them.

<u>Message from Miss Hall</u>

If you would like to put a message, joke, picture, anything in the year 6 leavers book, please email it to: admin2324@welearn365.com.

Also

If you have any wonderful recipes
you would like to contribute to our
'Whitnash Lockdown Cook Book'
please email these to:
admin2324@welearn365.com
Please add your child's name so we
know who it is from..

Also we would love some photos of
your creation, plus some of you
making it too!







We have teamed up with **Scholastic** to produce and publish our own book of writing—Written by **YOU!**

The book will be on sale and available to buy. (sale details will be published at a later date)

Please send pieces of writing for the book to ellison.d@welearn365.com

- 1. Email subject: School Book
- 2. Attach a typed copy, or clear photo for Mrs Ford to type up.

or

Post/deliver written work to school.

Written work can be any style of writing from any of your class work menus or any piece inspired by something different!

It could be based on:



Closing date for contributions: Monday 1st June 2020

Don't forget to make your pom poms!

Easy to make by using:



Look how busy you have been this week!

Zaynah and Zara visit the Whitnash Rainbow.









For her English topic, Erynn made a Wanted Poster for the Porridge Thief.





Alaya decorated her front window for VE day. She had a tea party with lots of cake. She also painted lots of stones and have placed them in her front garden so everyone can see them.

She also wanted to do her own cross word, she even measured out the boxes. Her topic was Animals.









